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I recently read Lisa Vorderbrueggen's article on Supervisor Mary Piepho addressing several difficult issues in her district.
After reading it, | can only say it should have been titled: "Piepho's conduct pleases many voters."

It is my observation that Supervisor Mary Piepho is cleaning up several unfortunate situations that have been left for her to
inherit by predecessors. It is obvious some spent years ducking difficult issues as county leaders for various reasons.

For years | have read complaints about Supervisors not doing their jobs in these pages, so it is refreshing to read about a
Supervisor that is actually addressing many of the tough ones. Mary Piepho is an intelligent person who is serious about
putting her responsibilities in front of her career.

Now that Piepho is making long overdue changes and not letting things continue to slip away unnoticed, it should be
expected that a few people are getting their feathers ruffled. It means she is actually doing something and that means not
taking the easy way out.

It is obvious that doing the right thing can upset people that have become accustom to doing the wrong thing.

Thank you Supervisor Piepho.

Itis long overdue.

David L. Horn

Benicia



